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Department of New York: 
 
Veterans of Foreign Wars District 4 Auxiliaries proudly endorse Deanna 
Guyette for the high office of Department of New York Chaplain. 
 
Deanna (Dee Dee) has served our organization in many capacities: Auxiliary 
President, District Treasurer, Department Webmaster and Department 
Newsletter Editor and she is currently serving as National Legislative 
Ambassador.  In addition, she has spear headed Post and Auxiliary 7227 Stop 
22 Walk and Hospice Golf Tournament for 20 years. 
 
Dee Dee is dedicated to serving our Veterans and their families. District 4 asks 
for your continued support of our candidate for the office of Department 
Chaplain.   
 
Loyally, 
 
 
 
Marcia Williams 
District 4 President 
 


